Help us Eliminate Pollutants in our Waterways!

As an MS4 Community, under the guidelines of the Boroughs’ DEP permit we are asking our residents to
assist in our efforts to eliminate pollutants entering our stormwater conveyance systems.

As we are very appreciative of the initiatives set forth by business and property owners preforming our
never ending exterior housekeeping activities....we ask that any debris removed from buildings and
sidewalks be collected and placed in the trash instead of sweeping it into the street or storm grates.

You may notice the markers placed on the Storm grates by William Rhea, our local Eagle Scout, as a
reminder of our goal. We appreciate your cooperation!

Any questions regarding the above information may be addressed to:
Jackie Hart, Director of Codes & Development

Danville Borough

570-275-3091 X1

jhart@danvilleboro.org



